
 

 

 

 

 

The American Studies Center, University of Warsaw 

has the pleasure to announce a talk by 

 

Professor Yu Han 

Xiamen University, China 

Visiting Scholar at the American Studies Center 

 

The Study of American History in China: 

retrospect and prospect 
 

Thursday, October 14 at 5 o’clock  

Al. Niepodległości 22, room 313 

 

 

 

 

 


